
April 29, 2025
EDUCATIONAL TRAINING “DOCTORS OF THE SOIL” IN L. MURODOV’S LLC

On April 28 this year, in the framework of the “Strengthening
Resilience of the Agriculture Sector” project with the support
of  the  State  Institution  “Agriculture  Entrepreneurship
Development”  together  with  the  Food  and  Agriculture
Organization (FAO) of the United Nations in the Republic of
Tajikistan a training session “Doctors of Soil” was held with
participation of specialists in soil science.

The training was held in the hall of Latif Murodov’s CJSC in
Hisor, where the scientists and specialists in the field of
soil science discussed current problems of the sector.

Presentations on these issues in a series of presentations
(profile)  covered  a  wide  range  of  topics  important  for
implementation  of  training  strategies  and  integrated  soil
conservation.

The training will last two days (28th and 29th), and according
to the plan, scientists in the field will use modern equipment
to  determine  various  elements  in  the  soil  and  the  actual
condition of its composition, and then present the results to
the participants.

The purpose of such educational trainings is to promptly train
specialists of the industry to solve existing problems, use
modern technologies in the current activities of the industry,
and further increase crop yields.

The event is designed for specialists in soil science and
agriculture, so that they can further improve their knowledge
and  skills  using  modern  technologies  and  apply  the
achievements  of  science  in  practice  in  future.



 


